SOUTH COAST CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY REGULAR MEETING, NOVEMBER 10, 1974: 1:30 P. M. SOUTH COAST BOTANIC GARDENS 26701 Rolling Hills Road Palos Verdes Peninsula

Stan Oleson, President

BOARD MEETING, Sunday, November 10, at 12:30 in the Club Room at the Botanic Gardens just preceeding the Regular Meeting. All Club members are welcome. Board members "please" be present (or prepare a darned good defense!).

PROGRAM: Don Skinner (one of the people most involved in getting this Club started) will tell us about Dudleyas. Don has scouted a good portion of the California coast for thise plants, with Murray driving the car, parking spot to parking spot, along the highway so there was no need for a long hike back.

PLANT OF THE MONTH: With the exception of one species, this month's subject, Othonna, is rather uncommon, though they are easily grown, Bob says. He will tell us more next Sunday.



Last month we had more than the usual number of bragging plants, and it was really fun and interesting. Everyone enjoys being able to share in someone else's pleasure with his hobby - especially when the hobby is the same as his own! Let's keep it up!

LAST MONTH: Victor Turecek gave us a great time with Number One of a series of three programs he has prepared on his trip to Argentina last summer. This one was mainly concerned with the Argentine Puna, a very high area in N. W. Argentina near the Bolivian border. His slides were from views of large areas to pictures of the tiny Blossfeldia liliputana.

FAREWELL TO ANOTHER FRIEND

Bill Lockwood, President of CSSA, died of cancer in October. Bill installed our first officers when we were organizing the Club, and has been the speaker for a couple of our programs since then. He did a lot to further interest in succulents and help all of us to learn more about these plants. One of his big interests was to inspire more member participation in the National organization, and he did well at it.

